
VFW Magazine Goes Digital

VFW will accommodate those who want to continue
receiving a printed version of the digital issues

Jan 15, 2024

VFW magazine began this year with its first of many digital issues moving forward, a
gradual process to transition the magazine to a digital-only publication by 2028.

All VFW members with an email address on file should have received a link to the digital
version of VFW magazine for January 2024.

VFW currently publishes and mails six issues of VFW magazine each year to all VFW
members and VFW magazine subscribers. The other four issues are now emailed or openly
available on VFW’s website.

We recognize that a printed VFW magazine is important to many of our members, so VFW
will accommodate those who want to continue receiving a printed version of the digital
issues.

If you want to receive a printed version of every issue, we need to hear from you. Call VFW’s
Member Service Center at 1.833.839.8387 or write to: Member Service Center, VFW, 406
West 34th Street, Kansas City, MO 64111. 

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2024/1/vfw-magazine-goes-digital
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